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We are gearing up for the holidays and hope         
that everyone is looking forward to the       
upcoming Holiday Break. It seems far away       
right now, but our Winter Carnival is right        
around the corner. Mark your Calendars for       
Friday, February 8 from 5-8pm at the school.        
This year’s theme will be “Winter Candyland,”       
and we are having lots of fun planning and         
preparing for it! 

This has become a wonderful community      
event, and the support, volunteers and      
donations we receive make it such a fun time         
for all. 

If you have any ideas, comments, want to        
volunteer or would like to donate an item to         
our raffle or auction, please contact us at        
purplesagepta@gmail.com .  

For more information, follow us on Facebook       
@ Purple Sage PTA. 

  

Reflections Submissions 
We are so thankful and delighted for the students                 
who participated in this years PTA Reflections             
Program, “Heroes Around Me”. Submissions may           
be viewed in the main hall of the school. Scores                   
have been tallied and submitted to the Regionals               
for judging in January.  
Want to help make a di�erence?  

Join the PTA today! 
Membership is only $10 and the money benefits               
our local PTA organization as well the National PTA                 
e�orts to improve education in our country.  
 
We’ll see you at our next PTA             
meeting Tuesday, January 8, at 3:15           
pm in the cafeteria.  
Everyone is  welcome to attend.😁  

 

Questions or suggestions? 
Please feel free to contact us via email at                 
purplesagepta@gmail.com 
Follow us on Facebook @Purple Sage PTA. 

1 

mailto:purplesagepta@gmail.com
mailto:purplesagepta@gmail.com

